
 No. 22049: Briefing Session on Secondary School Places Allocation 
 (SSPA) System for Parents of Non-Chinese Speaking Students 

 22  nd  November, 2022 

 Dear P.6 Parents, 
 The  Education  Bureau  (EDB)  has  organized  a  briefing  session  for  the  parents  of  P.6 
 Non-Chinese  Speaking  students.  The  main  objective  of  the  briefing  session  is  to 
 familiarise  parents  of  P.6  Non-Chinese  Speaking  students  with  the  Secondary  School 
 Places  Allocation  System  (SSPA)  procedures  and  allocation  mechanism.  The  details  are 
 as follows: 

 1.  Physical Briefing Session 
 Languages:  English-Bahasa  Indonesia,  English-Hindi,  English-Nepali, 

 English-Punjabi  (Indian),  English-Tagalog,  English-Thai,  English-Urdu 
 and English-Vietnamese simultaneous interpretation 

 Date:  2  nd  December, 2022 (Friday) 
 Time:  7:15 p.m. – 9:45 p.m. 
 Venue:  W301,  3/F,  West  Block,  Education  Bureau  (EDB)  Kowloon  Tong 

 Education Services Centre, 19 Suffolk Road, Kowloon Tong 

 2.  Live-streaming Briefing Session 
 Languages:  English 
 Date:  2  nd  December, 2022 (Friday) 
 Time:  7:15 p.m. – 9:45 p.m. 
 Mode:  Zoom (Online) 

 Please  return  the  reply  slip  to  the  class  teacher  on  or  before  24  th  November,  2022.  For  any 
 enquiries, please contact our School Executive Officer Mr. See Kwok Ho at 2577-5188. 

 Li Sing Tai Hang School 

 _____________________ 
 Ms. Shirly Yip, the Principal 
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 Reply Slip 

 To:  Li  Sing  Tai  Hang  School.  I  have  acknowledged  the  School  Notice  No.22049  and  I 
 (Please ✔ where appropriate) 

 ☐  will not  attend the briefing session. 

 ☐  will  attend the briefing session. 
 ☐  Physical Briefing Session 
 ☐  Live-streaming Briefing Session 

 Class:______ Name:____________(   ) Parent’s Signature:___________Date:_________ 
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